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June 9, 1999

Dear Mr. Sampson,

Thank you for your letter reporting reception of radio station KFXN on 690 kHz in
Minneapolis on June 7, 1999. KFXN only operates at 500 watts with a directional antenna
system producing very little signal in your direction. Although I get quite a few reports for
KFAN it is rare to get reception reports for KFXN.

At one time in the past there was some research done on getting a night time signal on the air.
Although it is possible, the project would be at great cost for little benefit. The transmitter
would need to be relocated and a complex directional antenna system would be required. In
the past year we reviewed the possibility from some different angles and again determined it
was not a worthwhile project to pursue.

Your reception report is accurate. I am glad you liked the sign-off!

Sincerely, _,

Aaron White
Chief Engineer
KEEY-FM / KFAN-AM / KFXN-AM
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